
San Angelo Football Officials’ Association 
Monday, July 28, 2014 

Board Meeting Minutes – Draft 
 

 
Board Members Present:  Coy Gober, Eddie Long, Bradley Petty, Mike Purcell, Joe David West, 
and Jeromey Whitaker.  
 
Board Members Absent:  Lonnie Harris, Dan Robertson, and Miller Walker  
 
Guests Present:  Dr. Tony Dutton and Mike Von Willer 
 
Mr. Gober called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. at the ASU Center for Human Performance, 
Conference Room.   
  
The agenda was distributed and reviewed. 
 
New Business: 
 
Standing Committees  

• On-the-Field Clinic 
o The clinic was approved by Mr. Mark Baker for Saturday, August 9 from 7:30 

a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at San Angelo Stadium.   
o Mr. Harris indicated that his daughter no longer works for Stripes; therefore, he 

might be able to secure drinks for the clinic. 
o Mr. Petty stated that we should purchase small drinks and fruit like we did last 

year. 
o Mr. Purcell agreed that he would assist with securing items needed for the clinic.   
o The board discussed the possibility of needing five individuals to serve as players 

during the clinic.  Mr. Petty indicated that we have used GAFB personnel in the 
past.  Mr. Robertson indicated that he would help secure personnel if needed.   

 
Financial Report 

• 2014 Budget   
o Mr. Petty indicated that he would display the 2014 budget to the membership 

tonight at the meeting.        
 

TASO Membership Status   
• Mr. Petty provided a membership roster for active members who have paid local and 

state dues.   
 
Schedules/Short Crews  

• Mr. Petty indicated that Mr. Walker inquired about scheduling short crews during the 
season.  Dr. Dutton stated that the UIL would reach out to the schools requesting that 
they can either move the games to another date (i.e. Saturdays) or pay the extra charge 
for a crew to come from another chapter.  Mr. Petty stated that the board should 
discuss the advantages and disadvantages of requesting another crew to cover short 
crews.  After much discussion, the board tabled the discussion to next week.  (OPEN) 
 



5A/6A and Play-off Assignments 
• Mr. Petty indicated that Coach Davis requested the same white hats as last year (i.e. 

Petty, Wilson, and Von Willer).  Update:  Mr. Petty will not call this year due to personal 
reasons.     

• Mr. Petty stated that Coach Kuhlmann has not contacted him yet relative to white hat 
selection.  Mr. Gober stated he called Coach Kuhlmann several times to no avail.   

 
Members Update 

• Officials who will not be returning: 
o Josh Boynton 
o Franklin Higgins 
o Tom Jones??? 
o Brandon Lock – Moving to North Carolina for job 
o Jam Page 
o Benjamin Ramos 

 
Additional Comments 

• Mr. Purcell stated that he heard that Mr. Greene might not call this year.  Mr. Petty 
stated that he would follow-up with Mr. Greene.   

 
Mr. Whitaker moved to adjourn.  Mr. Purcell seconded the motion.  The motion passed 
unanimously.      
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:31 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Bradley Petty 
SAFOA Secretary 


